
Prince William County 
Fix-It Fair

Event date: 10/17/2020
Keep Prince William Beautiful

Prince William County Solid Waste Division



Why Plan a Fix-It Fair?

● Encourages advanced sustainability steps
○ Going Beyond Recycling

● Encourages conscious consumerism
● Encourages thinking outside the ‘Throw-Away Society’ 

mindset



Event Planning: Beginning Stages

● Original date planned: June 6, 2020
○ Event partners: Prince William County Solid Waste Division
○ Chinn Park Regional Library

● New date: October 17, 2020
● Resources Utilized

○ Repair Fair Toolkit from Zero Waste Washington
○ Kitsap County Public Works (Washington)



Event Planning: Funding

● Grant from Keep Virginia Beautiful
○ $750
○ Stipend for the fixers

● Shifted some sponsorships from PWC Composting 
Awareness Day
○ Snacks, lunch, banner



Event Planning: Volunteers and Registration

● Volunteers
○ Parking, registration table, item ‘ferrying’

● Finding fixers
● Attendee Registration: SignUp Genius

○ 30 or 45 minute time slots



Event Planning: Volunteers and Registration



Event Details

● Items allowed:
○ Small engines (7)
○ Bicycles (5)
○ Jewelry (3- multiple items)
○ Clothing (3)
○ Small appliances and electronics (14)
○ Furniture (9)

● Not every item was fixed
○ 2 televisions, a tablet, and a blender



COVID Adjustments

● Held outside vs inside
● Item registration vs ‘first come, first served’
● No attendee-fixer contact
● No education/outreach tables
● Masks required
● Snacks and lunches served in individual packaging







Event Take-aways

● Well-received by fixers and attendees
● Lots of comments:

○ Great to hold outside when weather is nice (which it was)
○ Having additional offerings, like kids tables
○ Wanting us to host another one in the spring
○ Gratitude for the event



What’s Next?

● Maker Faire, NOVA Labs



What’s Next?

● Maker Faire, NOVA Labs
○ Repair fair plus educational component

● Clothing swaps/repair events
● Determining a different location- we can’t always 

guarantee good weather!
○ PWC Library



Thank you!


